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Dear Parent, 

The Sharjah International Book Fair, is one of the largest and most prestigious book fairs in 

the Arab world. Held annually in Sharjah, UAE, it serves as a major cultural and literary event, 

attracting publishers, authors, educators, and book lovers from across the globe. 

 We are pleased to inform you that students of classes 8 to 12 will be visiting the Sharjah 

International Book Fair on Thursday 14th November 2024, during school hours. This visit aims 

to provide our students with a unique educational experience, offering them an opportunity 

to explore a wide range of books, understand the importance of reading in shaping 

knowledge and creativity. 

We believe this experience will be both enriching and inspiring for our students. 

 

Thanking you, 

With regards 

 

    

Dr. S. J. JACOB 

(Principal) 
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